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Amendment to Agreement for System Manager and Business Analyst Support Services

Overview

On October 4, 2021, the Orange County Transportation Authority entered into an agreement with
Carpe Datum for a one-year term to provide system manager and business analyst support services
for various financial systems used by the Financial Planning and Analysis Department. An
amendment is needed for continued system manager and business analyst support services.

Recommendation

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Amendment No. 1 to Agreement No.
C-1-3495 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and Carpe Datum, in the amount of
$158,380, to provide continued system manager and business analyst support services through
March 31, 2023. This will increase the maximum obligation of the agreement to a total contract value
of $397,340.
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